





Brad Stephenson

Subject: TDEC.Copier@tn.gov

From: Randy Young

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 10:02 AM

To: Japp, John Michael (John.Japp@orem.doe.gov)

Cc: Constance Jones (Jones.Constance@epamail.epa.gov); Froede, Carl (EPA) (froede.carl@epa.gov)
Subject: FW: TDEC.Copier@tn.gov

All,

Sorry about the previous email. We got our lines crossed. The attached letter is in response to a DOE request to TDEC
regarding questions received from the public during the public comment period. DOE was requesting TDEC provide a
position on whether a new perpetual care fund would be pursued if a new disposal cell is agreed to in BCV. The attached
letter relays TDEC's position regarding long-term financial assurance.

Thanks
Rudy Yoy

Randy C Young | FFA Project Manager
Division of Remediation, Oak Ridge Office
761 Emory Valley Road, Oak Ridge, TN 37830
p. 865-220-6584

Randy.Young@TN.gov

We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey.
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